Engagement Opportunities: Volunteer at our Year-End Mailing Party!

The Coalition for Sonoran Desert Protection admin@sonorandesert.org via em.secureserver.net Mov 15 (5 days ago)
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Dear Pam,

Join us for a fun moming of good conversation, yummy breakfast foods, and
putting together the Coalition's year-end fundraising mailing. Feel free to come
for any amount of time between 9am-12pm.

We'll be in the first floor conference room in the Historic Y Building at 738 N. 5th
Avenue near downtown Tucson. Enter through the main doors off of 5th Avenue
and head down the hallway to the left. The conference room is about half-way
down on the right.

Questions? Contact Sarah at Sarah.Whelan @sonorandesert.org or give us a
call at (520) 388-9925. We hope to see you on November 29th!

When: Wed. November 29

Time: 9am- 12pm

Where: The Historic Y, 738 N. 5th Ave. Tucson, AZ. B5705 (in the conference
room)

Parking: There is street parking available and a parking lot located behind the
building. For more information, please reference the parking map.

What to Bring: A friend, the more the merrier!

The Coalition works to create a community where: ecosystem health is
protected; nature and healthy wild animal populations are valued; and
where residents, visitors, and future generations can all drink clean water,
breathe clean air, and find wild places to roam.
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